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This the final newsletter of the wonderful

project GreenCity! Here we talk about our final

TPM as we as share the beautiful gardens we

have created in each country. We are very

happy to share all of these things with you and

we hope you visit one of our gardens soon! 
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Partners

FInal TPM
We had our final TPM in Sofia,

Bulgaria. We shared how each of

our partners created their gardens

and carried out their workshops.

sharing photos from each country.

We discussed dissemination

activities as well as the evaluation

from our participants. We had a

short but very fruitful meeting,

which was full of interesting

information.



Our workshops, designed to develop key

soft skills like teamwork and communication,

and have successfully engaged local

residents. We engaged around 25 people in

the workshops, with some people passing

by and stopping to take part and some

dedicated volunteers for each and every

one. By focusing on a bustling area, we've

utilized our workshop as a platform for

active environmental advocacy, and

encouraging passersby to learn about and

participate in our sustainable activities.

Through this approach, our workshops is

transforming our cityscape, fostering a

green, skilled, and aware community. We

shared information about the project, its

goals and what we've created as well as

had an interactive aspect to each

workshop, taking care of the soil, planting

different plants and fertilising them.

Workshops in
France

In total, the workshops brought together

38 participants and 14 trainers and

facilitators. The participants declared in

their large majority (87%) that they

enjoyed the workshops. Regarding the

knowledge gained through the

workshop, 62% of the responders

declared that they learnt something new

during them. Also, they mentioned that

they also gained new skills, especially in

communication, patience and teamwork.

Environmental and nutritional knowledge

was also declared by the respondents. 

Finally, 90% of the participants would

like to come back to this type of

workshop and the same percentage will

recommend it to other people. 
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Workshops in 
Greece



We partnered with one local volunteer

group and one local school in the city of

Burgas. We worked with around 45 people,

including parents, teachers and children

from all over the city. We created 4 mini

gardens, which will be sustained for a long

time. Out of the evaluation we undrstood

that more than 65% enjoyed the workshops

and have learned something new. We

planted herbs, fruits and vegetables,

teaching how to take care of each kind of

plant, as well as how to fertilize the soil and

what to use the plants for after they have

been harvested. We created posters which

were left for the school so that the teachers

and students can use them. We also

showcsed the project manual and shared it

with the school headmaster.

Workshops in
Turkey

-We wroked with more than 60 people

throughout these workshops. The

participants were from differrent ages

and social status, we included everyone

who wanted to take part in the

workshops. We separated the

participants into groups and assigned

them the tasks of fertilizing the soil,

digging holes for the seeds, and planting

them. We also discussed how to take

care of the plants and what are their

qualities. As a result we have created

both private and public gardens and

have worked with a school, raising the

awareness and knowledge of the future

generation as well as adults today.
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Workshops in 
Bulgaria


